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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, February 07, 2016 11:42 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: library renovation

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2016 11:41 AM 

To: Chyi Sun 

Subject: Re: library renovation  
  
Dear Chyi Sun -- Thank you for your email. 
 
Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Chyi Sun <chyisun@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2016 11:28 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: library renovation  
  
Dear Mayor Mark & Scarsdale Trustees, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I support the $12M bond to transform the Scarsdale Public Library.  The 
library is an essential community resource and deserves our community-wide financial support. 
 
As a resident, I recognize the value of this important project.  Public libraries continue to be vital community 
resources.  In addition to providing our community with books, programs, and other resources, The Scarsdale 
Public Library also serves as a community meeting space and hub. 
 
This project is important to me because it provides a service that the whole community can use.  I am at the 
library on a weekly basis taking out books or videos.  I often have to request books from other libraries because 
they are not in the Scarsdale library stacks.  It really is a shame that the library cannot provide a better learning 
space for students and meeting areas for community activities.  If it was bigger and more modernized it really 
could be a catalyst for bringing the community together.    
 
I urge you to make this project a priority of the Village of Scarsdale and to pass the $12 million bond. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chyi Sun 
95 Penn Road 


